
The Oregon Poison Center is looking for you! 

The Oregon Poison Center (OPC) has a SPI position open - RN or 
Pharmacist, nightshift, 0.75 FTE (5 12-hr nights in a 2-week pay 
period).   
 
The OPC is the designated regional poison center serving Oregon, 
Alaska and Guam.  Our center is located on the campus of Oregon 
Health & Science University (OHSU). 

OHSU is Oregon’s only academic medical center, and it includes 
the top-ranked adult and children’s hospitals.  OHSU has Schools 
of Medicine, Nursing, Dentistry and Pharmacy, as well as major 
research institutes.  The OPC serves as a professional training site 
for various nursing, paramedic, pharmacy and medical students in 

our community.  Our SPI staff includes RNs and Pharmacists, and we are expanding our staffing 
levels.  We have 7 medical toxicologists on our team and host an active toxicology fellowship 
program.  This is an exciting and challenging opportunity to impact the diverse communities in 
our service region.   

We are seeking an experienced SPIS with a BSN or PharmD.  As employees of OHSU, we have 
excellent benefits and competitive salaries.   

Portland offers big-city excitement and small-town charm. Situated close to the Pacific Ocean, 
the spectacular Columbia Gorge and Mt. Hood, Portland offers a multitude of opportunities for 
an active lifestyle.  We have a fabulous, eclectic food scene and world-class wines! 

If you are interested in learning more about our team, please contact: 

Charisse Pizarro-Osilla 
Managing Director 
(503) 494-2569 
pizarroo@ohsu.edu 
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